
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amanda Klein     

Director, Regulatory Affairs   Telephone: 416.542.2729 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited Facsimile: 416.542.3024  

14 Carlton Street  regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  

Toronto, Ontario  M5B 1K5 www.torontohydro.com  

 
March 1, 2013 
 
via RESS e-filing – signed original to follow by courier 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“THESL”) 
 OEB File No. EB-2012-0064 (the “Application”) 

Evidentiary References of School Energy Coalition ("SEC") 
 

 
THESL writes in respect of the above-noted matter. 
 
During its oral submissions in this matter today, SEC indicated that it would provide evidentiary 
references in support of its argument upon receipt of the transcript of this morning's submissions. The 
transcript has been issued and distributed to the parties. 
  
THESL requires SEC's evidentiary references in order to effectively prepare its reply submissions over 
the weekend.  In order to allow sufficient time for reply, THESL requests that SEC provide its 
evidentiary references before the end of the business day today.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Amanda Klein 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
 
 
:AK/RB 
 
cc: Fred Cass of Aird & Berlis LLP, Counsel for THESL, by electronic mail only 

Intervenors of Record for EB-2012-0064 by electronic mail only 


